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Provider payment updates 

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus want to inform participating providers that an 
update is being applied to the procedure codes on the next page to correct an issue that sometimes 
allowed incorrect reimbursement.   

Please note that this is not changing the already published fee schedule allowances, however it is 
ensuring that the correct allowance is adjudicated. No recovery reports will be run as a result of 
this correction. 

Questions 

If you have any questions, please contact provider service at (651) 662-5200 or toll free at              
1-800-262-0820. 
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